
	
	

	
Our vision is a continuously renewed effort to enable students and staff  to 
achieve their personal best!  

	
	
PRINCIPAL’S HIGHLIGHTS - FROM THE DESK OF MRS. BOSSE: 

Fa l l  Gree t ings ! 	
I	want	to	say	a	HUGE	thank	you	for	your	support	of	our	coupon	book	sales!	Your	support	

really	matters	in	helping	us	provide	the	type	of	education	we	all	want	for	our	kids!	
Please	continue	going	through	your	child’s	backpack	with	your	child	to	review	work,	tests,	

and	to	sign	whatever	needs	to	be	signed.	Your	child	should	have	brought	home	log	in	information	
for	“Ticket	to	Read”.	We	have	purchased	a	site	license	for	this	so	all	our	students	can	get	on	since	it	
received	such	rave	reviews	in	the	past.	It	tracks	your	child’s	reading	progress	and	moves	ahead	as	
your	child	is	ready.	Let	your	child’s	teacher	know	if	you	need	the	information	sent	home	again.	

Your	involvement	in	your	child’s	education	is	priceless!	Don’t	hesitate	to	contact	your	
child’s	teacher	by	note,	email,	or	phone	call	whenever	you	have	questions.	It	is	only	through	
partnering	with	you	that	we	can	be	the	best	for	your	child!	
	

Thank	you	to	all	of	our	“super	hero”	sellers!	

										Kindergarten	–	Ms.	Lockwood		 3rd	Grade	–	Ms.	Stewart	
										1st	Grade	–	Ms.	Duggan		 	 4th	Grade	–	Ms.	McWhorter	
										2nd	Grade	–	Ms.	Futcher	 	 5th	Grade	–	Ms.	Towe	
	

Each	top	selling	class	will	get	to	play	in	a	video	game	truck	and	get	an	extra	recess	period	on	
October	21st.		Congratulations	to	our	top	selling	classes!	
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Our	Top	Priorities	at	A.	L.	Lotts	this	year:	

-	Maximizing	growth	&	achievement	for	every	student	
	

-	Utilizing	technology	to	enhance	learning	
	

-	Fostering	a	positive	learning	climate	through	Positive	
Behavior	Interventions	&	Supports	(PBIS)	

	
Important	Dates	

	
	
Oct.	1:		Pancake	breakfast	at	Applebee’s,	Cedar	Bluff,			
8	–	10	a.m.,	Benefitting	Special	Olympics	($5	per	ticket)	

Oct.	3:		5th	Grade	Gallery	Walk,	5:30	–	6:30	p.m.	

Oct.	4:		PTA	Meeting/Science	Night,	6	p.m.	

Oct.	5:		Walk	to	School	Day	

Oct.	7:	“Hat	Day”,	Benefitting	PTA	Mom’s	Anonymous											
(Bring	$1	or	more	and	wear	your	favorite	hat!)	

Oct.	10	–	14:		Fall	Break	

Oct.	18:		PTA	“Spirit	Night”	at	Chipolte,	4	–	9	p.m.	

Oct.	20:		School	Picture	Day	

Oct.	22:	PTA	Fall	Festival,	4	–	8	p.m.	

Oct.	24:	Cross	Country	Banquet	(in	cafeteria),	6	p.m.	

Oct.	25:	Parent	Workshop:	Bully	Prevention,	1:30	p.m.		

	

We always do our personal best! 

	

Flu	Shot	Information	
	

October	1st	is	Free	Flu	Shot	Saturday	at	
Austin	East	Magnet	High	School,	Carter	High	
School,	Farragut	High	School,	Halls	High	
School,	South	Doyle	Middle	School,	and	West	
High	School.		
	
KCHD	Saturday	Clinics:	
		-	Oct.	22	at	South	Doyle	High	School,		
				11	a.m.	–	2	p.m.	
	-	Oct.	29	at	Gibbs	High	School,																														
				9	a.m.	–	12	p.m.	
	
KCHD	Evening	Clinics:	
(no	appointment	needed	during	these	times)	
		-	Oct.	4	–	Teague	Clinic	in	North	Knoxville				
				(405	Dante	Rd),		10:30	a.m.	–	6:30	p.m.	
		-	Oct.		20	–	main	location	near	downtown		
			(140	Dameron	Ave.),	3	–	6:30	p.m.	
		-	Oct.	25	–	West	Knoxville	location		
			(1028	Old	Cedar	Bluff	Rd),	8	a.m.	–	6:30	p.m.	
	
Pediatrician	offices:	
Some	are	offering	evening	clinics.	Parents	
should	check	with	their	pediatrician.	
	
Local	pharmacies:		CVS,	Walgreens,	etc.	


